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To whom it may concern: 

 
I am writing to recommend the professional services of Lamp Metal Trusses - Orion has had the 

pleasure of working with Lamp on a project in southern Tennessee that while it was not the 

most difficult project the Truss scope of the job became difficult of a massive straight-line wind 

storm which took down roughly 2/3rd of the installed trusses.   Due to this incident the project 

was shut down for a month because of the owner’s insurance claims adjustors and 

representatives.  However, in spite of the disruption to the job Andy and the team from Lamp 

were always willing and eager to be a part of the solution and when given the opportunity they 

came through with professionalism in their field demo and re-installation and on the 

administrative side.  Our relationship with Lamp has been more of a team/partnership in which 

our firms work collaboratively for solutions and for the best product for the owner/client. As a 

general contractor, this type of attitude has become less and less the norm in our industry; 

however, Mr. Andy Pfirman and his company exemplify this daily. 

 
 
 
 
 

Sincerely, 

ORION BUILDING CORPORATION 


